1056-N5-712 William F. Hammond* (hammond@math.albany.edu), Dept. of Mathematics & Statistics,
University at Albany, Albany, NY 12222. The Importance of Good Source Markup.

For optimal interoperability and reusability today along with durability into the future it is desirable for documents to
be written in a structured author-level markup language. The didactic production system of the GELLMU project offers

a fully working example. (Received September 16, 2009)



